
 
 

March 31st, 2024 
 

Happy Easter! 
Welcome! We enjoy open seating so 

please, sit where you feel comfortable, 
and meet a new friend. 

 
 
Our greeters this morning are Heather Snoxall 
and Elaine Spicer 
 
Biblos and Announcements Reader is Donna Scott 
 
Bible study is on Wednesday mornings at 10 am.   
 
 

Coffee Time 
There will be no Coffee Time this week, due to 
Easter.  We will resume next week.   
 

 



 
Baked Potato Lunch 

Stewards will be hosting a Baked Potato 
Fundraiser on April 7th after the service.  Please 
join us for regular and sweet potatoes complete, 
with all the toppings.  
 

Food Bank 
This week we consider the Food Bank.  Food 
donations as well as monetary donations are 
gratefully accepted.  There is a Guide Cookie box 
on the pew to accept non-perishable items.   
 

Summer Cottage Rental 
Again this year, Heather Griffin is taking booking 
for her cottage rental, for $60 per night, with $50 
going to the church. The two bedroom cottage in 
located in the hamlet of Gores Landing on Rice 
Lake, just 50 minutes away. If you're interested in 
more info, please contact her 
at hgriff551@gmail.com or 905-440-0038.  
 

Office Hours 
Quick reminder, Lynne is in the office on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, 10:30-2:30.  She can be 
reached at 905-987-4515 or 
office@newcastleunitedchurch.org  
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Rendez-vous 2024: Audacious Hope 

A national gathering for youth, young adults, and 
their leaders.  Audacious Hope is presented by 
the Rendez-vous 2024 team of The United Church 
of Canada and the LIFT team of The Presbyterian 
Church in Canada in an exciting new partnership!  
Look for the flyer on the board by the office.  Or… 
https://united-church.ca/events/rendez-vous-
2024-audacious-hope   Women interested in 
attending can apply for assistance to the United 
Church Women Agatha Kaasa Fund. Deadline is 
April 15th. 
 
 

Girl Guide Cookies  
Girl Guide Cookies are here!  Reach out to 
Lynne if you would like some.  Minty 
cookies are available as well.   

 
 

World Day of Prayer 
In conjunction with the UCW, Bowmanville 
Seventh-day Adventist Church is hosting World 
Day of Prayer on Friday April 5th, 2024 at 1:00 pm.   
All are Welcome. 
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We are now live streaming. 
Please look for us on our YouTube channel  
 
http://bit.ly/47uMdHt 
 
 Or go to YouTube and Search:  
Newcastle United Church 
 
Service will begin streaming at 10:30 
 
 

We appreciate all donations and can 
accept PAR, envelope giving’s, and 
etransfer at 
nucemailtransfer@gmail.com or 
through CanadaHelps.  You can 
scan our QR code to the left to 
donate. If you have any questions 

please contact our interim treasurer, Susan at 289-
927-6297 or 
treasurer@newcastleunitedchurch.org  
  
 
Thank you for your donations which make our 
continued ministry possible. 
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